Attachment Friendly School Award Action Plan

We are proud to be an Attachment Friendly school.  The successful bid below is to be reviewed in February 2018 as part of the Celebration Day.

	An honest view of where our school is currently around Attachment
	Progress we expect to make over the next three terms
	How we will do this and who will be involved

	Staff have an awareness of attachment and individual pupil’s needs.  Pupils are increasingly being diagnosed with attachment needs earlier within school.

We currently have a Stay and Play session which happens once a week where up to 15 families with children who are identified as having additional needs attend.  This happens within one of the classrooms in the EYFS and a separate building on the school site and is facilitated by school staff.

These families come from referrals from community therapist, early years support service and health visitors
	The demand for Stay and Play has increased and the training for staff facilitating has improved.

Over half of the pupils who attend the Stay and Play session will have a place at this setting September which has ensured that needs are being met earlier.

In the long term we hope to improve the quality of the provision we offer, including the space that is used, resources and support we can offer families
	We have a family support worker who has direct involvement with parents at the very earliest stage of provision and have begun a multi school approach by working with Rosebank Special Needs school.

The school team will be involved implementing change, resourcing and supporting parents.




	Cost being made by school and  an outline of how it will be spent
	[bookmark: _GoBack]Money being requested from the VS and an outline of how it will be spent
	Impact of the overall progress and how it will be measured across the school

	We would like to look at supporting parents who have very complex children in improving interaction and supporting development through the purchase of specialist equipment.  We already invest heavily within Stay and Play.  Money that is received for the provision is reinvested.
This equipment can be used with, and by parents and support them in forming those attachments that have proven difficult due to medical intervention and significant physical, medical and communication need.  We feel that this would be an innovative and extremely valuable way to improve those relationships at a crucial stage of development for our most vulnerable children and parents.



	We would like to request £600 for specialist equipment linked to the needs of complex stay and play pupils with the vision that parents can then work with their child to interact, develop and play.
	Progress will be measured through parental feedback, staff observations and pupil voice.  
It will also be measured on the pupil’s move into formal education



